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Response from a Seven spokesperson: 

 

As soon as we were made aware of this matter, we removed the content from our digital 
platforms. 

We are reviewing our processes around the verification of professional qualifications to 
ensure we continue to have robust and appropriate measures in place. 

On this occasion, we did receive and review qualification documentation from this 
guest before his on-air appearance.  

 


